Work, as mentioned below, requires to be carried out at the International Centre for Genetic Engineering and Biotechnology, Aruna Asaf Ali Marg, New Delhi – 110 067.

	S.No.
	Details of work
	Quantity
	Per unit cost
	Total Cost

	
	
	
	
	

	1.
	To raise the height of the walls inside the main parking and on both sides of the internal road, starting from the main gate to the last section of the main parking, by approx.  1’ (may vary at certain locations but the height should be the same throughout at the end of the work), using bricks or stone, dust and cement in appropriate ratio and design so as to match the existing walls.  Appropriate measures should be taken so as to avoid pressure of the soil on the walls during rains.  Please quote separately for raising the height using stones and bricks.   

(a) Work using stones

(b) Work using bricks

	205 sq m
	
	

	2.
	Supply of good earth at site
	15 big Haiwa dumpers

	
	

	3.
	Labour cost for spreading the good earth around the trees and slope near the parking of the guest house.

	
	
	

	4.
	Time required for completion of work
	



Interested contractors are requested to visit the site before submitting their quotes.

The quote should be inclusive of all charges i.e. the cost of material, tools, labour, transport etc.

For site visit and any further clarifications, you may visit ICGEB on any working day (Monday to Thursday) between 9.30 a.m. to 5 p.m. (contact person Ms. Gita Prakash).

Quotations should be submitted in a sealed envelope, clearly marked as ‘ND quotation for work at ICGEB, New Delhi Component 003/2017’.  Kindly ensure that this identification number is also mentioned on the quotation.  The sealed envelope, with the quotation, should bear the official stamp of the bidder, both on front of the envelope and across the seal of the envelope.  The sealed envelope with the quotation should be placed in a further sealed envelope and submitted to:

The Component Manager
ICGEB
Aruna Asaf Ali Marg
New Delhi – 110 067

The quotation should be submitted latest by Friday, 19th May, 2017.

